EXECUTIVE MEETING

Date: June 13,2011
Time: 7:00pm

Attendees



Regrets

Lloyd Donovan


Terry Grant
Joe MacNeil



Ervin Roberston

Gary MacLean


Barry MacDonald
Gary Rideout



Jill Humphries
Ruth MacLagan

Ken Doucette
Keith Hawley
Agenda Items:

Course Restoration Progress
· Discussion was held as to the progress of course restoration including the bunkering and remediation of storm damage.
· Concern was expressed that not all of the bunkering would be completed before the Father’s Day Tournament.
· Lengthy discussion around the present scheme of allowing the rough to be un- mowed, especially areas such as the hill on # 15 and the left of # 7. The executive agreed to set up a meeting with Graham Hudson and Ian Andrews to discuss this issue.
 Junior Program
· Our job application for a junior coordinator produced only one applicant. This individual has since accepted a job elsewhere.

· We agree to repost the position and hope to fill before the end of June.

· New posting will be sent to the employment outreach office as well as being posted in the local area.

Nova Scotia Junior
· We have made contact with a member who may be willing to accept the role as coordinator for this tournament. Lloyd to confirm acceptance this week.
· We agree to begin the process of volunteer solicitation. We will post a sign up sheet at the clubhouse and post a notice on our website.
· We agree to meet again in two weeks to discuss our volunteer effort and to review course condition at this time
· We also agree to look into the possibility of creating a face book page for our club as this may be another means to get information to our membership. Ken to take the lead in this development
New Handicap System
· The NSGA was contacted on two occasions in trying to get the slope/ratings for the different tees on our course. They have yet to respond. There was information at the clubhouse that was given to our handicap chairman to review. He has not reported back to the executive as yet.
Father’s Day Tournament

· To date there are 57 confirmed teams. 
· Tournament committee will schedule a meeting with Graham to determine what bunkers will be out of play in order to update the rules sheet.

· Keith to arrange to do the course set up on Friday before the tournament

· Potential tee placements for both days were reviewed.
Misc Items
Opening Club Tournament

· Question was raised with respect to prizes during the opening tournament. All players in the ladies division quit play because of the rain and some members felt that their prize allocation should have been retained by the club instead of being awarded to members of the field that finished. The executive agreed that although it was unfortunate that the ladies did not finish the normal practice at any tournament is to disperse the prizes to those who finished. 
